
2022 VALERO ALAMO BOWL DECEMBER MICRO-INTERNSHIP 

DECEMBER 12-29, 2022 

Not quite sure of your future career path?  Need some additional experience on your resume?   

The Valero Alamo Bowl’s Micro-Internship offers current college students a short-term 
volunteer opportunity to explore different aspects of putting on a live event while gaining 
tangible experience in the sports industry. 

This is a 100% in-person position as selected students will gain experience with a variety of 
tasks in the Bowl’s office, at the Alamodome, and at various event venues in San Antonio.  

 
BENEFITS 

• Resume building experience in the sports/hospitality/live events industry 
• Experiential learning 
• Networking opportunities 
• Community service hours 
• Game day apparel 

 
QUALIFICATIONS 

• Current college student 
• Interest in a career in the sports/hospitality/live events industry 

 
POSSIBLE RESPONSIBILITIES 

• Proofread publications 
• Deliver tickets, gifts, etc. to partners 
• Assist with credential labeling and distribution 
• Assist staff with social media strategy 
• Assist staff with event preparations, set up, execution, and teardown 
• Assist staff on game day with various duties including in-stadium hospitality, sponsor 

activations, media support, etc. 
• General office work 

 
HOW TO BE CONSIDERED 

• Send your resume to Julie Baker bakerj@alamobowl.com 
• In your email, tell us why a micro-internship with the Valero Alamo Bowl will help you 

with your career goals as well as your anticipated availability between December 12 – 
December 29. 

 
POST MICRO-INTERNSHIP FOLLOW UP - OPTIONAL 

• Session with a Bowl staff member to review resume, discuss career opportunities, etc. 

mailto:bakerj@alamobowl.com

